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I wish to lodge my strong objection to the proposed warehousing development on greenbelt land in my locality.

I don’t believe that local planning authority would have allowed such a huge development of warehousing and
if allowed to go ahead the local rural areas will become another part of suburbia and be lost forever. This type
of development is out of keeping for area.

The site won’t work efficiently as a SRFI and due to location and the chaos additional traffic would cause to the
joining highways predict that the local lanes would become “short cuts” for those commuting to work.  These
lanes are littered with potholes and defects and are already not fit for purpose. Heavy traffic which would be
caused by proposed development will drive road users to using these lanes which will worsen road safety for
people living in these rural hamlets and villages.

Removal of trees, hedgerows and remediation of
land will also destroy the natural habitat for wildlife and this development proposal should be dismissed. There
are plenty of commercial areas with better road access for siting this type of monstrous development.




